
From: Dr Thomas Magnani <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2017 7:04 PM
To: jeffrey E.
Subject: Re:

On Monday we will take an scan to see how much bone she has for an Implant that's the first choice to fix it I think she will be able to go with you no problem

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 10, 2017, at 1:56 PM, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > wrote:

Great thx for yesterday . I'm trying to decide when she can leave the country for a few weeks . Impressions , ?
Temp tooth timeframe ? Thx again I know you stayed late as a favor

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved